Sol Feinstone

Dear Kindergarten Parents,

We are looking forward to teaching your child this year!

Below is a list of supplies that would be helpful to help your chitd
get ready for kindergarten. Please try to have these supplies by
the end of the first week of school. We can't wait o meet youl
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A labeled school bag that is manageable and easy for a
kindergartener to use. Please no back packs on wheels.
One box of tissues.

One container of cleaning wipes or one small box of Ziploc
baggies.

One container of liquid hand soap or one box of small Ziploc
baggies.

A healthy, nut-free snack and an easy-to-open drink.

A pack of skinny, washable markers.

3 glue sticks

Please label all your child's supplies with a K and the teacher's
first initial. (ex. K-M; K-H).

We look forward to a wonderful year! Have a fantastic summer!

Sincerely,
The Kindevgarten Team



